
Langcraigs Primary School have Achieved their 4th Green 

Flag! 

Fantastic news! 

The Eco Committee of Langcraigs Primary School have won their 4th Green Flag! This is a 

great achievement.  

The Eco Schools team were most impressed by the fantastic proactivity and leadership of 

the teams of children who made up the Eco Committee during 2020 and 2021. It was 

amazing how much they managed to achieve in the short and disjointed time they had 

outside lockdowns. Keep Scotland Beautiful, who judged our application, gave special 

commendation to all those children throughout the school who created the fabulous Pop-up 

Gardens during lockdown; to the growers and sowers who planted beans and seeds and 

sent the photographs of their achievements to Seesaw and to all of you who rediscovered 

the biodiversity and beauty of the Glennifer Braes Country park. You can see some of our 

growers and sowers and biodiversity auditors in action below. 

 

This year’s Eco Committee have been voted in and are already showing themselves to be 

bold, outspoken, proactive defenders of the environment. The have chosen to tackle the 

litter in our playground and surrounding area and to reduce the waste in school. They have 

plans to increase our biodiversity by planting trees and wildflowers and improve the school 

grounds. 

The committee members are the core and engine of change, they will be successful with the 

support of the classes they represent and from the efforts of you, the parents. Watch this 

space for ways in which you can help our Eco Committee make our world a better place! 


